
P-003-001

Interstate facilities do not allow neighborhood electric vehicles (NEVs).

However, the new local multimodal bridge between Hayden Island and

the Oregon mainland will be designed for a lower speed, and will likely

be used by NEVs. Because the project supports the use of electric

vehicles, when parking management plans are developed for the park

and ride facilities, the provision of electric charging stations will be

evaluated. 
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